Minutes of

Unit District Committee Meeting August 15, 2018
The Board of Education

Summit Hill District 161

Minutes of the Unit District Committee meeting of the Board of Education that was held
on Wednesday, August 15, 2018 at the Administrative Center.

The Unit District Committee Meeting began at 6:30 P.M. at the Administrative Center.
Members in attendance were: Rich Marron, Dave Faber and Jim Martin. Also in
attendance were Karen Miner, Steve Cook, Superintendent Rains and community
members.

Michelle Heninger from the Illinois State Board of Education gave a presentation on Unit
District Formation.

Mr. Marron set a future meeting date of September 19, 2018 at 6:30 pm.
Public Comments
There were no public comments

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting. After a voice vote the motion carried. The
meeting ended at 8:07 P.M.
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